ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS
OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL

Post Office Box 946 Phone (334) 833-0167
Montgomery, Alabama 36101-0946 E Wﬂson Hunter, .Geneml Counsel Email aharrison@albme.gov
848 Washington Avenue Alicia Harrison, Associate General Counsel
Montgomery, Alabama 36104

April 17, 2025
PERSONAL & CONFIDENTIAL

via Electronic and U.S. Mail
Carl Ross Provenzano, M.D.
2726 16% Place South
Birmingham, AL 35209

Dear Dr. Provenzano:

The Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners (“the Board”) met on April 10, 2025, and
considered your renewed application for a certificate of qualification to practice medicine in Alabama.
The Board voted to deny your application based on a probable cause finding that you . . . submitted
or caused to be submitted false, misleading, or untruthful information to the Board in connection with
an application for a certificate of qualification” and “committed at least one of the acts or offenses

constituting grounds to discipline a license to practice medicine in this state” pursuant to Section 34-
24-360 of the Alabama Code. See Ala. Admin. Code r. 540-X-3-.19(3) and (5).

Pursuant to Ala. Admin. Code 1. 540-X-3-.19.1, you are hereby provided notice that you have
the right to request a hearing before the Board for the opportunity to demonstrate that you meet all
requirements for licensure as a physician. If you wish to request a hearing, please do so in writing via
email or U.S. Mail no later than Tuesday, April 29, 2025. If you do not request a hearing, the Board
will take action to deny your certification of qualification. The denial will be reported to the National
Practitioner Data Bank (“NPDB”).

If you have any questions, please contact me at (334) 833-0167, or by e-mail at
aharrison@albme.gov.

Sincerely,
ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS

Orceie Haverison

Alicia Harrison
Associate General Counsel

AH/ah
cc: James S. Ward, Esq. (jward@wardcooperlaw.com)
Tiffany Seamon, Director of Credentialing



